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Good morning!

Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

● Lunch Menu - Hamburger/CZburger, Fries, Salad, and Fruit

● Math Tutoring will resume next week, Tuesday, January 9th.

● Blankets are not allowed at school. If a student is cold, they should wear a warm shirt
and jacket.

● Students please remember that all absences must be excused. This includes all day
absence as well as late check ins and early check outs. Friday January 12th, is the
deadline to turn in excuses for absences from school in December. Please bring in
excuses as soon as you can and place them in the black mailbox outside of the cafeteria.
Any absences that are not excused by Friday will remain unexcused.

At this time, All student government students need to report to the library for a brief
meeting

Happy Birthday to Jaxon Phillips, Isabella Jesse, Mason Haley,
Marley Bennett & Olivia Hillis!

Thought of the day:
“It’s hard to beat a person who never gives up.”

Have a Fancy Friday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!


